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Hello - I live in North Portland. Please help our neighbors living outdoors by providing them
with the shelter and other services they need while also preserving the quality of our
neighborhoods. Stop letting developers fill lots, remove trees/plants, over light properties, and
build homes that are eye sores. Every home should have green space with trees/plants and be a
nice looking part of the community. 

Best regards,
Susan Harris
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